
Head Teacher Message
What lovely, frosty weather we have had this week and, as always, there 
has been lots of fun and learning happening in school. I was able to look 

through some of the incredible work that the children have been doing in 
their books this week. The pride and care that our children take in their 
learning impresses me more and more every time I see it. Keep up the 

fantastic work! 
We’re jumping head first into December next week, with

‘Elfridges 2024’ kick-starting our festive events.

Upcoming Dates

Please see page 2 for a reminder of 
all our Christmas events

Mon 2nd Dec – Yr R & 6 Height and 
Weight checks

Tues 3rd Dec – Yr 5 trip to 
Herstmonceux

Wed 4th Dec – Yr 6 Reform, Restore, 
Respect Workshop

9th & 10th Dec – SENCo drop-in 
sessions (see email)

Friday 29th November 2024

Attendance
This week’s attendance figures.

Whole school attendance:
93% 

Year 6 Kent Life Trip
On Monday, year 6 travelled to ‘Kent Life’ 

in Maidstone. They dived into history in 
their costumes, that were so creative! It 

really brought learning about WW2 to life. 
The children participated in workshops to 
learn about air raid wardens, what it was 
like to live through an air raid, evacuees’ 
experiences and rationing. Year 6 will be 
continuing to learn all about the World 

Wars until the end of term. 

Class % Class %

Tower 91 Golden Gate 93

Westminster 91 Lions Gate 95

Severn 89 Manhattan 97

Clifton 93 Ikuchi 91

Jubilee 96 Anji 96

Tyne 94 Auckland 90

Amb 93 Sea Cliff 88

Around the school in pictures

Don’t forget to keep up to date 
with all the wonderful things 

that are happening at our school on
Facebook and X. 

@EdenbridgeTPA

Bonfire Parade Prize!
We would like to say a huge 
thank you to those that took 

part in the bonfire parade. We 
won the best walking party! 
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